
October 30 ~ 1st Grade

Parents, than you so much for a great conference 
week!

I really appreciated being able to talk to you about what I see your 
child doing in the classroom setting.  We are a team, and it is

important to work together to help our children succeed. Thank you 
for being committed to this!   

**Remember**
print outs of conference goals and notes will be coming home this 

Friday

Contact me with any questions-
Teresa Lewers

teresa_lewers@beaverton.k12.or.us

COUNSELING LESSON

This week we had a counseling lesson with Mrs. White.  We learned 
about anti-bullying and the difference between the following words:
Rude: I did something I did not know would hurt someone’s feelings

Mean: when I do something I KNOW will hurt someone
Bullying: when I do things I know will hurt people; I do them over and 
over again; and I don’t stop even when I am told to or when I see I 

hurt somebody

If someone is rude or mean to us, it should only take ONE person to 
tell them to stop.  It could be the person being hurt, or ANYONE 

else.
We learned that adults can help us with  BIG problem.

We completed a writing and drawing activity where we finished the 
following sentence starter:

I will not bully because…
Look for a picture in your child’s Seesaw journal of them with their 

completed work.



A Message from SECO
With one week left to go in the Raccoon Write-Off, here are 

your class leaders so far....
1st Place - Gittings & Wolfsehr (9)

2nd Place - Toledo, Lewers & Vu (6)
3rd Place - Kamalahasan, Irwin & Taylor (5)

Rice, Keller & Fowles each have 4 contributions so you are so 
close!

Remember, it’s not how much you give, but that you give. Each 
child benefits from SECO sponsored programs so please pitch in 

today! Thank you!

PLEASE NOTE:

Sato Running Club: Tuesdays 
before school and Thursdays 

during lunch recess
*weather permitting

No Halloween costumes 
at school



The Week in (some)  Pictures

Connect With Us:    teresa_lewers@beaverton.k12.or.us

http://teresalewers.weebly.com/ @STEAMinInFirst

POPCORN FRIDAY:

NOVEMBER 2ND

$1 = 1 BAG
during lunch time

Making watercolor leaves for fall 
decorations for our class

Spider web STEAM group challenge.

Using models to 
explore the sun, 
moon, and stars

mailto:teresa_lewers@beaverton.k12.or.us
http://teresalewers.weebly.com/
@STEAMinInFirst

